
 

 

 

 

WLOH- Lancaster, Ohio 

Issues and Programs List for the 4th Quarter 2018 

Submitted to the WLOH Public File- __ __ ____  (Due to government shutdown) 

We identified the following issues of public importance: 

1- Opioid abuse and treatment in Fairfield County. 

2- 2018 General Election 

3- Fall events of interest to the community 

4- Our local public library activities and learning opportunities. 

5- Lancaster City Council actions and initiatives. 

 

We aired the following programming to respond to these issues: 

1- Focus on Fairfield County hosted by Anne Darling devoted a 13 minute 

show to the upcoming ADAMH Ballot Issue requesting additional funding 

for opioid addiction treatment. This aired from 8- 8:13 am on Sunday 28th, 

2018- ahead of the general election. 

 

2- On election Night- Tuesday November 6th, WLOH provided live updates 

from the Fairfield County Board of Elections starting at 8PM and running 

through Midnight. Listeners were informed of the results as they were 

made available. Of particular interest were three county wide levy issues 

for Meals on Wheels, The Fairfield County District Library and ADAMH. 

Also, listeners were kept informed via Ohio News Network reports on State 

Issue 1- a controversial proposed change to the Ohio Constitution. 

 

3- WLOH provided twenty hours of live coverage of the Fairfield County Fair- 

October 8th-13th 2018. WLOH also broadcast the Veteran’s ceremonies live 

from downtown Lancaster on Sunday November 11th. WLOH broadcast live 

coverage of the annual Christmas Parade on Saturday November 17th.  

 

4- Every Saturday during the quarter, WLOH broadcast “Read Learn and 

Connect” from 6:30 to 7:00 AM. This show covered the weekly events 

happening in the local libraries with a focus on children’s literacy 

programs. Other topics included the art displays in the main library and 

new circulation items. 



 

5- City Council President David Uhl was interviewed for Focus on Fairfield 

County which aired Sunday December 23rd from 8 to 8:15 AM. City council 

member Becky Tener (R- 6th Ward) was also interviewed for broadcast on 

Sunday October 28th from 8 to 8:15 AM. These shows were devoted to city 

issues such as the new ‘toter’ system for collecting household waste. This 

system was implemented during the period and numerous questions were 

answered on what was expected of residents.  


